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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
In last month’s newsletter, I informed you that Little Kitchen HTX was selected as the 
city’s concessionaire for the new clubhouse at Jersey Meadow Golf Club. While we 
await the grand opening in several months, we’re looking for ideas on what to name 
the restaurant. Visit jerseyvillagetx.com to submit your ideas! 
 
During our January regular meeting, the city council approved the creation of a bond 
committee to identify parks projects for inclusion in a bond proposal that will be placed 
on the November ballot. The city is currently accepting applications for this committee, 
and I want to encourage anyone with an interest in shaping the future of our parks to 
apply. You can find a link to the application on the city website or your may call our city 
secretary, Lorri Coody, at 713-466-2102 for more information. 
 
Finally, I want to update you on the old Chevron gas station that has languished for 
years at the corner of Senate Ave. and Highway 290. The city initiated the legal 
process to declare the building substandard. This would require the owners to either 
bring the building up to code or demolish it. At a public hearing, a representative for the 
owner advised city council that they intended to renovate the property and lease it out 
as retail space. City council ordered the owner to submit plans for renovation and a 
permit application within 30 days. Our hope is that we will soon see an end to the 
visual blight at one of the key entrances to the city. If the company doesn’t follow 
through, we’re prepared to take further steps to remedy the situation. 
 
Your city council is committed to ensuring our community remains a beautiful and 
vibrant place to live. I want to encourage our citizens to use the city’s website or our 
mobile app to report any code issues so the city can address them. 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


